
 
 

October 14, 2022 

 

Katherine Fisne 

Academics 

 

Dear Katherine,  

 

Quality Award - 

Congratulations on being nominated and selected as an award recipient in the APUS Rewards and 

Recognition (R&R) Program. You are receiving a Quality Award for those who lead by promoting 

distinction, excellence, and continuous improvement in serving students, faculty, or staff. 

 

Your nominator, Robert Smith, Jr., noted:  

 

Since Katt arrived at APUS, she has been a leader and an outward thinker in all that she does. As an 

individual that is experiencing a separation of knowledge as I mature, I find that there are times when I 

need some help with the technology we use on a daily basis. Whenever I call Katt and ask for help, she 

provides assistance with a smile and a positive attitude. Her knowledge of Bright Space is absolutely 

outstanding, and with her assistance, I have ensured that the courses I design are functionally and 

instructional correct. 

 

We appreciate your hard work and dedication to live out our Core Values, to serve students, and support 

University colleagues. A copy of this memo will be retained in your personnel file. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Vernon C. Smith 

Provost 
 


